
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
22nd March 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we completed our coding unit in ICT. Here 
we used Microbits to explore algorithms and made 
name badges using LED displays.  

In maths, we focused on drawing graphs and inter-
preted information provided to us. We also deepened 
our mathematical skills by learning new strategies to 
interpret two-way tables. 

In English, we continued to explore 1001 Arabian 

Nights through drama and retellings. We compared tradi-
tional tales , like Cinderella, to the adaptations in this 
text.  

This term in PSHRE, we have focused on how to 
keep our bodies and minds healthy.  

Next week, we will learn about the Christian festival 
of Easter. We will partake in a Hot Cross Bun tasting 
session and are also very excited about the Easter 
Egg Hunt!  

In maths, we will finish our unit on statistics and 
consolidate our learning across the year so far.   

In English,  we will continue to explore 1001 Arabian 

Nights. We will then create our own version of a tradition-
al tale that could become another chapter in 1001 Arabi-
an Nights.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

Happy Ramadan 

Holi Event: 25th March  

Priory’s Got Talent: 28th March 

This week, we enjoyed working in groups to create in-
stallations (art pieces which take over a space) inspired 

by the artist Yayoi Kusama and Lalla Essaydi. 

    Child of the Week 

                                                                  5Dawe: Kaleb 5Maple: Oscar 5Ofili:  Tyler 

Word of the Week: programme 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


